
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jay Shree Swaminarayan 

Jay Shree Swaminarayan 

 

In relation to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, the Temple has been monitoring governmental guidelines 

and as the situation has evolved, necessary protective measures in the interest of health and safety have been 

implemented.  

 

Considering the new Government guidelines for places of worship, we will be opening for darshan only from 

Sunday 5th July 2020, in a manner that is safe and in line with social distancing guidelines. Whilst the Government 

has permitted places of worship to open, we are taking extra precautions for the safety of all our visitors. 

 

Visitors to the Temple will only be allowed to do darshan, no other religious activities will be permitted. Food and 

flower offerings will not be accepted. If you are feeling unwell or if you fall in the vulnerable category, please do 

not visit the Temple. 

 

All visitors and volunteers are required to wear masks (please bring your own) and use hand sanitisation (will be 

provided). Without the above precautionary safety measures, you will not be allowed entry into the Temple.   

 

Please take note of the following visiting hours: 

 

Sunday 5th July:  3.00pm to 4.15pm 

   5.00pm to 7.00pm 

Thereafter: 

Saturdays:  5.00pm to 7.00pm 

Sundays:  5.00pm to 7.00pm 

 

During aarti times, darshan will not be permitted. There may be extended waiting times to enter the Temple as a 

direct result of the Temple implementing social distancing guidelines.  Please respect and follow the instructions 

& guidance provided by volunteers on site, whom are working to allow you to do darshan in the safest manner. 

 

Live daily darshan of our beloved Lord Ghanshyam Maharaj is always available on www.sstw.org.uk. The Temple 

shall continue to monitor the situation on a daily basis and issue updates as needed on our website and social 

media channels. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and stay well. 

 

SHREE SWAMINARAYAN TEMPLE – WILLESDEN 

The Board of Trustees and Managing Committee. 

 

15th June 2020 

http://www.sstw.org.uk/

